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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

26th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

School Summer Fair: Friday 5th July 2024 

Our Summer Fair is fast approaching, and we'd love your help with regards to donations 
for our stalls. 

If you can help with supplying us with any of the following items, then please ensure 
they are delivered to school by Wednesday 3 July. 

Donations required: 

• Wine, spirits, beer, or any bottle will do, but please ensure that these are full and 
unopened. 

• Any kind of sweets: packets, jars, tins. 

• Small gifts, e.g., bobbles, brushes, small toys, nail varnish, toy cars, make-up, 
bouncy balls, etc. for the Lucky Dip 

• Small / medium gifts, e.g., box of games for the Toy Stall. 

• New or used toys / teddies (washed) in good condition for the Teddy Stall. 

• Soap, talc, perfume, gift sets. 

Each year group will be organising and running their own stalls. 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

St. Paulinus 

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

